
 
4th Grade Weekly Notes 

Mrs. Kleb 
March 28, 2024 

 
Greetings, 
 Re-enrolment is continuing.  Pease try to have your child re-enrolled as soon as possible.  
Thank you. 

Summer camp enrollment is for up to 4th grade has opened up for our OSL families.  It 
will be opening up to the public at the end of this month. 
           I am sure it is no secret that we have been holding an annual Eagle fund.  We are 
excited that many families have participated in this year's campaign.  Our desire is to have 
100% participation at whichever level makes sense for our community's families. When an 
entire class donates to the Eagle Fund, the class will receive a free dress day.  If each family just 
donates $10, we will be able to get our free dress day!  We have raised $56,978 dollars so far!  
We invite you to continue to donate so we can also earn a free dress day for our class!   
 There will be a solar eclipse April 8, 2024, from 1:15-2:00 p.m.  The school will be 
providing the children with solar eclipse viewing glasses.  Grades 3-8 will be going out on the 
soccer field to watch it, and parents are welcome to come and view it with their child.  If you 
choose to take your child home afterwards, you will need to check them out in the office.  
 We will be meeting our pen pals on April 12.  The other schools visit our campus, and we 
do all kinds of fun activities with them.  The children always enjoy this day. 
         
Reading- We are going to begin reading Beowulf a New Telling next week.  This is a very 
exciting book for the children.  They usually love it.  You may want to read it.  It is very short 
and will make a quick read for you. 
English- We will continue chapter 12 on direct objects and principal parts of verbs.   
Math- We are continuing our study of long division.  To help them remember the steps, I tell 
them to say divide, multiply, subtract, bring down, start over, divide, multiply, subtract, bring 
down.  They repeat the steps until they run out of numbers to bring down.   There will be a test 
on Friday, April 5.   
Latin- We started lesson 16 Declension of Neuter nouns.   There will be a test on Friday, April 5. 
Science- We have started our study of insects again.  The first order we will continue with is 
Lepidoptera, butterflies and moths.  There will be a quiz on the order Lepidoptera for 
butterflies on Friday, April 5.  It should be an easy quiz because much of the information they 
studied for the Moth quiz will be the same on the butterfly quiz. 
History- The next topic is The Founding of Jamestown.   There are quite a few assignments for 
this topic. 
 
 



Dates to Remember 
March 29- April 1 Easter Break 
April 8- Solar Eclipse Day 
April 12- Pen Pal Day 
April 26- 1st-4th grade Field Day  
May 7-9-  CLT testing 
May 14-   Spring Fine Arts Festival Grades 1-8 6:30pm 
May 24-  Last day of school 
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